
Centerville, Golden Valley, Eagan, and Saint Paul 

SANITARY SEWER PIPE MAINTENANCE 
JUNE 2024 UPDATE 

CENTERVILLE 
The contractor will be cleaning and dewatering the sanitary 
sewer pipe between the properties on Partridge Place and 
Center Street starting on Monday, June 3. The contractor will 
be moving equipment into the area, and there may be short-
term traffic disruptions, noise and odors. 

Road closures are not expected, but some areas will have road 
obstructions set up near the shoulder. For your safety, please 
stay away from the contractor’s equipment and do not attempt 
to interfere with work.  

Work will continue toward 20th Avenue South, down toward 
West Cedar Street and on West Cedar Street. Work in 
Centerville is expected to be done by the end of June. 

GOLDEN VALLEY 
Work is expected to begin in July and be complete in the fall 
of 2024.  

EAGAN 
Work is expected to begin in the fall of 2024 and be complete 
in the winter of 2024. 

SAINT PAUL 
Work is expected to begin in the fall of 2024 and be complete 
in the spring of 2025. 

CONTACT US 
For assistance, call | Si necesita ayuda, llame al | Xav tau kev pab, hu | Wixii kaalmo 
ah, ka wac | Để được hỗ trợ, hãy gọi | လၢတၢဃ်န့ၢ့တ်ၢမ်ၤစၢၤအဂီၢ, ကိးဘၣ်ဖဲ

651-240-5503

Email: Connect@SewerPipeMaintenance.com 

Website: MetroCouncil.org/SewerConstruction/SanitarySewerPipeMaintenance 

Centerville project area map 

Golden Valley project area map 
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